
 TOWN OF COLEBROOK 

Inland Wetlands Agency 

562 Colebrook Rd., P.O. Box #5 

Colebrook, CT  06021-0005 
(860) 379-3359 ext. 209 email: mhalloran@colebrooktownhall.org 

Minutes 

Regular Meeting- December 16, 2014 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Members in attendance, Ray Swanton sat 

for Chairman Duncan Wilber, Chip Neal and John Lossin. Alternate John O’Dell sat for Todd 

Hiller (absent). Alternate Ray Zeyte was also present. Duncan Wilber arrived at 7:10. 

 

The minutes were presented and Chip made a motion, seconded by John O’Dell, to 

accept the minutes of October 21, 2014. The vote to approve was unanimous.  

 

New Business;  

A schedule of meeting dates for 2015 were presented and approved. The scheduled 

meetings will continue to be the third Tuesday of every month. 

Application #14-018 was next presented for 96 Phelps Rd. Mel Harder, forester for the 

project was present to give overview of proposed work. After some discussion it was decided 

by the agency to do a site walk of the stream crossings shown on the plans. A special meeting 

will commence at 1:00 pm. on Monday December 22, 2015 at the Phelps Rd. site. It was further 

decided that a decision would be made at conclusion of walk to approve at that point or 

consider a public hearing. 

Next, application #14-017 was presented to the board regarding pond cleaning at 113A 

Beech Hill Rd. The Agency approved the application as insignificant activity with two conditions; 

That the WEO be contacted at beginning and completion of project, and before work 

commences that WEO inspect and approve all sedimentation and erosion controls. 

  

The Inland Wetlands Agency Wetland Report was presented; See attached. 

 

A letter of complaint from Ed Banas and WEO response were read into the minutes. 

 

There being no other business Ray S. made a motion, seconded by John Lossin to close 

the meeting. The vote to approve was unanimous and the meeting was closed at 7:38 pm. 

 

 

 

Michael J. Halloran, WEO  

mailto:mhalloran@colebrooktownhall.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


